From: **Dan Ketner** Piper Lever To: Subject: Fwd: Town meeting

Date:

Monday, April 5, 2021 8:44:42 AM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Adrienne Ruderman <adrienne@altachalets.com>

Date: April 3, 2021 at 3:15:07 PM MDT **To:** Dan Ketner <dan@altachalets.com>

Subject: Re: Town meeting

Adrienne

Sent from my iPad

On Apr 3, 2021, at 1:07 PM, Dan Ketner < dan@altachalets.com> wrote:

Alta Town Council and Mayor Sondak

I am writing today to offer a seasonal summary of the Alta Resort shuttle and to ask the town to resume its assistance in funding for the upcoming season.

As you may know, due to Covid, the Shuttle Partners asked the town not to participate in funding for the 2020/21 ski season. The shuttle operated on a limited basis so rider numbers were down. The Shuttle was able to provide ample service to the properties who paid for its operation.

I hope that some of you were able to ride the shuttle this season. We feel that Tom and his staff did an outstanding job in retrofitting the shuttle to ensure the safety of the riders. The drivers also went out of their way to provide this service in a time when many were not comfortable around other people.

Looking at next season, I am asking the Town to please contribute 6k toward the shuttle as you have in the past.

Thank you for you consideration.

Dan Ketner and the Alta Resort Shuttle Partners.

Sent from my iPhone